
 

     

JANUARY  NEWSLETTER 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!  We hope your Christmas was filled with peace, joy, and 
carefree timelessness with your family.  2018 brought growth to our ministry in so many ways, with new 
families, growing families, and an increase in time, prayer, and service together as a community of 
families.  We were delighted to have Father George and Father Sunil join us for our Christmas Party. 
Check out the photos below for some of our December highlights.   

Here’s what’s coming up for our ministry in the new year: 

Bible Studies 
We had a great turnout at our fall Bible study, so we are starting up a second session in the evenings 
to accommodate all mothers.  There is no pressure to commit every week; drop-ins are always 
welcome.  We invite moms of all ages and generations, so please invite any mothers you know who 
may be interested!  Children are welcome. 

Moms Bible Study 1.0 Resumes 
Tuesdays, starting January 8th, 10-11:30am 
Parish Center - 1119 Lafayette St.  

The Bible and the Virgin Mary​ ​is back on FORMED, so we’ll follow this series to begin the new year.  All 
materials will be provided.  ​https://formed.org/study/562fa8f0abfcdbcc1c77e7e1  

Moms Bible Study 2.0 Kickoff!  
Mondays, starting January 7th, 7-8:30pm 
Parish Center - 1119 Lafayette St. 

This new group will meet Monday evenings from 7-8:30pm.  Material to be confirmed soon - it may or 
may not be the same as the morning group. 
 

Dads Bible Study Resumes 
The dads will be starting up their Bible Study again soon.  If you are interested in growing in your 
faith with a small group of men, contact James at (470) 217-1167 or ​james.toner@gmail.com​.  The 
meeting time is flexible still.  Moms, please tell your husbands - we don’t have everyone’s emails yet.   

Alameda Warming Shelter Dinners  
Help us cook dinner and serve the homeless at Alameda’s Warming Shelter.  Food needs to be 
prepared ahead of time, so contact us if you’d like to help cook during the day, contribute a dish 
independently, or pack some breakfast to-go bags.  We will start serving at 6pm at the shelter, and 
should be finished serving and cleaning by 7pm.  Children are invited to come and help serve, so 
bring the whole family!  We are tentatively scheduled for every 2nd and 4th Thursday through April, 
pending the weather; the shelter is only open when temperatures drop below 40​o​ or rain is predicted.   
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Cook and Serve​ the Homeless 
Every 2nd and 4th Thursday: January 10th and 24th, 6-7pm 
Christ Episcopal Church 
1700 Santa Clara Avenue 

Pray and Walk for Life 
In lieu of our 3rd Saturday brunch, we will meet on the 4th Saturday, January 26th, for the Walk for 
Life in San Francisco.  

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Monday-Friday, January 21st-25th, 7-9pm 
St Joseph Basilica 

Join the St Joseph Community in prayer each evening of the week leading up to the Walk for Life 
West Coast on January 26th.   

Walk for Life West Coast 
Saturday, January 26th, 10am-1:30pm 
Civic Center Plaza, San Francisco 

“Join tens of thousands of your fellow pro-lifers of all ages, races, religions, and of no religion at all, 
as we Walk together in loving but uncompromising solidarity with the littlest and most defenseless 
among us!”  The​ Info Faire and Speakers start at 11am in Civic Center Plaza.  The rally starts at 12:30pm 
and the walk down Market Street to the Ferry Building is at 1:30pm.  There will be a group going from 
St Joseph, and it would be great to get lots of participation from the Young Families.  Check the 
bulletin for updated information, and watch for an email from us in a couple weeks with meeting 
times and locations for carpooling and/or BART.  ​http://www.walkforlifewc.com 

Photos from our recent events 
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